Sabra & Asgden

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Good Afternoon,

Laurie Phenix <officervossroadrace@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, May 16, 2017 2:47 PM

Steven Sabra

Re: logO

Follow up
Flagged

Thank you so very much for your support of the Officer BJ Voss Memorial Scholarship, Inc. Your logo has been received
and will be included on race t-shirts and banner for our 5K event for donations of $250 or more. Your support will help
provide funding for future law enforcement students at Bristol Community College and now Somerset Berkley Regional
High School. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. The Officer BJ Voss Memorial
Scholarship, Inc. is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, EIN: 47-

4284606

Sincerely,
Laurie Phenix

Officer BJ Voss Memorial Scholarship, Inc.

70 Hannah Drive
Somerset, MA 02726,
(508)525-5619




